
May 2019

Birthday Celebrations!
Each month Washington PTO recognizes 

students’ birthdays by allowing them to sit at 
the special Birthday Table during their lunch. 
They are allowed to invite a friend to sit with 
them as well. Your student’s name will also be 
listed during that week’s episode of Wildcat TV.  

Next birthday table date is September 21, 
celebrating Aug/Sept birthdays!!

What a night! The inaugural Washington Elementary 
STEM Night held on September 6 was an overwhelming 
success!  We kicked off the evening with Jason Lindsay 
from Hooked on Science, before moving to 16 unique 
STEM stations throughout our building.  Thank you, 
parents and friends for your attendance.  It was a great 
night of fun and fellowship with our families and a great 
night to learn, create, tinker, and explore. We look 
forward to expanding STEM Night even further next 
year.

     A note from Mr. Colboth:   

Thank 

Cold Weather Reminder:
As we approach colder weather, it is very    

                 important to make sure your child is  
             dressed appropriately each day. Please 

                   send them with a coat warm enough for 
the colder temps! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences

What a month! Last month was action 
packed! We had our 7th Annual 5K and 

Pirate Family Reading Night. As always, our 
fabulous parents and students here at 

Washington Elementary pulled through for 
us again and made both events super 

successful! To say I am proud to be part of 
this school would be an understatement! 

Once again, thank you, parents, for 
supporting our school and your child’s 

education. I am looking forward to a great 
ending to another successful school year!

The students have been working so hard to 
earn their class the Golden Spatula Award for 
good behavior in the cafeteria during lunches.

Rewarding Good Behavior!!

Important Reminders:
--Please be sure we have your current email address on file. You will receive an 
email that contains a link to register your child closer to the start of the 
upcoming school year. This is very important to keep current.
--If you have had an address change or new phone number, please update that 
information with us as well. You can call the school office or send a note with 
your child with the current information.
--If you have a lunch balance to be paid, please pay before May 24. You can 
call the school office to get a current balance.

Dates to remember:
May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation Week (Parents: Don’t forget to send your letters to Mrs. Patton)
May 10: Last day to check-out library books
May 13: Spring Concert- 4 & 5 grades at 7pm Marion High School
May 13/14/20: 4th Quarter Celebration
May 17: Field Day @ MJHS 5th Grade (Rain out date is May 20)
            ALL Library books MUST be returned today!!
May 23: Kindergarten Graduation at 1:00 in Washington Gym
              Freedom Fest Grades 1-3 (more info to come)
May 24: Washington Elementary Awards for Grades 4 & 5 @ 10:30am
              

PARENT UNIVERSITY

We would like to congratulate our very own 
principal, Mr. Colboth on being awarded 

Elementary Principal of the Year  
Illinois Principals Association 

Shawnee Region
for the 2018-19 school year!!
Congratulations, Mr. Colboth! 

We are proud of you!



Friend Watch—Anti-Bullying Information 
System      

          Friend Watch is an online messaging system 
that allows students/parents/guardians to send 
anonymous messages to school administrators and 
counselors and inform them of possible bullying 
incidents involving students both in and out of the 
school setting. Look for this owl graphic on the 
Washington Elementary School webpage and click on 
the owl to open the message form. Any information 
provided will be sent directly to Mr. Colboth and Mrs. 
Patton (our school social worker). This form does 
not allow two-way communication (the school 
cannot send a reply back to you).

420 E. Main St.
Marion, IL 62959
(618) 993-8534

www.marionunit2.org
Mr. Colboth—Principal

Mrs. Benson—Assistant Principal

Sign up for the Washington School Principal Message 
from Mr. Colboth
 
Get information and updates for Washington Elementary 
School right on your phone. Choose how you would like to 
receive messages: 
If you would like to receive text notifications:
Text the message @5e16b to the number 81010
If you are having trouble with 81010, try texting @5e16b to 
(618)690-4041 
If you would like to receive push notifications on your 
Smartphone: 
-On your iPhone or Android phone, open your browser and 
go to the following link: rmd.at/5e16b
-Follow the instructions to sign up for Remind. You will be 
prompted to download the mobile app.

Handbook SpotlightSpot
This month’s Handbook Spotlight: 

Demonstrating hard work and dedication to a task or 
goal.

Be Responsible

Be Respectful

Be Safe

Birthday Celebrations!
Each month Washington PTO recognizes 

students’ birthdays by allowing them to sit at 
the special Birthday Table during their lunch. 
They are allowed to invite a friend to sit with 
them as well. Your student’s name will also be 
listed during that week’s episode of Wildcat TV.  

Next birthday table date is October 5

PBIS NEWS!

May Character Word: COMMITMENT

Washington PTO is always looking for volunteers for 
various events/fundraisers. Join our Facebook page, 
Washington School PTO,  to stay up-to-date on the 

latest sign-ups and events.

Upcoming events/fundraisers: 
-Kids Kreation Fundraiser (more info to come)

Cold Weather Reminder:
As we approach colder weather, it is very    

                 important to make sure your child 
is dressed appropriately each day. 

                  Please  send them with a coat               
                       warm enough for the colder 

temps! 

DISMISSAL PROCEDURES
Reminder: Please use the designated drop-off areas 
when dropping off your student in the morning. 
Please do not drop your child off in the Staff 
Parking area or on Main Street. Student safety is 
our main concern. Thank you!
Dismissal Times:
2:45pm—Kindergarten ONLY
2:55pm—Early Bus Riders
2:57pm—Walkers/Bike Riders
3:00pm—All other students
3:05pm—Late Bus Riders

PBIS 2nd Quarter Celebration
To celebrate good behavior this quarter, 
Washington Elementary students will be 
journeying to the Marion Cultural & Civic 
Center (on the town square) to watch a movie!

Monday, December 17
Watch your child’s newsletter for time.

★ Please remind students to wear appropriate shoes for 
walking. (weather permitting)

★ Watch for a permission slip in your child’s folder.
★ Cost is $3.
★ Students with no more than 2 (homework or conduct) 

office referrals are invited to attend. 

Box Tops Collection Week
February 11-15 we will begin 

collecting Box Tops. The class 
collecting the most Box Tops 

will receive a party!!!

PBIS 4TH QUARTER 
CELEBRATION

We will host our 4th quarter celebration 
at a location that will be revealed to all 
students Monday morning! Below are the 
dates and times that the students will 
attend:
Mon. May 13:  K 10:45-11:45
                      1 11:50-12:50
                      2 12:55-1:55
Tues. May 14: 3 1:00-2:00
Mon. May 20: 4 12:40-1:40

           5 1:30-2:30

We had another successful year 
for the School Store!

Thank you for supporting 
Washington PTO!


